
Casual Interpreter (Turkish / Urdu) 
Required for January 2023 

Salary: Grade 6, SCP15-SCP22 (£14.22 - £16.33 per hour including holiday pay) 

Casual hours as required 

 

Penketh High School is an oversubscribed, community facing school, that is determined to 

support the academic and holistic development of pupils in order that they leave the school 

with a strong skillset and positive life chances.  The culture of the school is underpinned by 

an academically rigorous curriculum, high expectations and standards, as well as a multitude 

of enrichment opportunities.  All of these aspects of school life are aligned with the 

capabilities of our outstanding young people. 

 

The school has a cohort of candidates for whom English is not their first language, and we are 

supporting them through GCSE or IGCSE qualifications in their native language. 

 

We are seeking to appoint enthusiastic individuals to our Causal Interpreter Team, to assist 

in the preparation and delivery of GCSE / IGCSE qualifications. In particular, we are seeking 

individuals whose first language is: 

• Turkish 

• Urdu 

We would consider appointing candidates whose first language is not the target language, 

but have been educated to Degree Level in the target language. 

 

We are looking for professional, hardworking and reliable candidates, who are able to 

communicate in the target language to prepare and deliver the GCSE or IGCSE qualification. 

Successful candidates will have good organisation and communication skills and who are 

committed to inclusively supporting young people in their examinations and assessments. 

 

The post-holder will be supported by the English as an Additional Language Coordinator and 

the Exams and Data Manager to successfully facilitate the requirements of the role. 

 

A willingness to contribute to other areas of school life would be welcome. The majority of 

the work will be offered between March and June, and the successful candidate will be 

expected to commit a proportion of time during this period. There may be other work 

available outside of this period. 

 

Penketh High School is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children, 

young people and expects all staff and volunteers to share this commitment. The post is 

subject to an Enhanced Disclosure from the Disclosure and Barring Service. 

 

Additional information can be found in the recruitment pack. An application form can be 

downloaded from www.penkethhigh.org/vacancies 

http://www.penkethhigh.org/vacancies

